
1]— President's Dinner--- An excellent meal with 

excellent people 
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5]— Model T Coach House —- Stay Tuned for the 

next Coach House 

6]— I did it, So can you! —- Making the a proto-

type top from two by lumber. 
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9]— Dairyland --- Model T University, we are invited. 
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4]— Upcoming Events --- Sunset Playhouse & 

Sunday Brunch in Racine 

      aturday night, November 1st was The Greater 
Milwaukee Model T Ford Club's President's Dinner. It was 
held at the Thunder Bay Restaurant in Pewaukee. Fifty or 
so club members and guests assembled about 6 PM and 
socialized until, Mark Paulson, 39th Club President called 
(whistled actually) the meeting to order, a little after 7 PM. 
The first proclamation was that dinner is being served. 
During the delicious dinner we were entertained by a 
woodwind quintet, Five's Company. Although they didn't 
know any Elvis songs, they did provide an evenings worth 
of pleasant melodies. After dinner, Mark introduced 
Sharon Venski, who announced the results of the Board of 
Directors elections. Sharon introduced the 2015 Board Officers, (which remains the same for 2015) Mark 
Paulson, President; Sharon Venski, Vice President; Tod Wirth, Treasurer; Mike Zahorik, Secretary; Board 
Members are John Gelfer,  Dave Hjortnaes, Jeff Schmittinger, Mark Kranz, John Meinholz, Jim Oliva and Erv 
Wilkowski. Mark then moved on to honor and award 2014 event contributors. Each contributor received their 
choice from a number of restaurant gift cards. Mark wrapped up the dinner at about 9:30. We all had a good 
time and enjoyed an excellent dinner. If you missed this one, you missed an enjoyable evening. The editor 
would like to thank Kevin Helinski for helping with the picture taking. Go to page 14 to see the pictures. 

2014 President's Dinner 

The '26 gets a new TOP part 4 


